
 
 

STATE OF HAWAII 
OFFICE OF ELECTIONS 

802 LEHUA AVENUE 

PEARL CITY, HAWAII 96782 

elections.hawaii.gov 

 

April 14, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Mona Harrington, Acting Executive Director 
U.S. Election Assistance Commission 
1335 East-West Highway, Suite 4300 
Silver Spring, Maryland 20910 
 
 
Dear Ms. Harrington: 
 

The purpose of this letter is to certify that the State of Hawaii will use the 
funds provided under the Notice of Grant Award, Agreement # HI20101001, for 
activities consistent with the laws described in Section 906 of HAVA, and will not 
use the funds in a manner that is inconsistent with the requirements of Title III of 
HAVA. 
 

We further certify that we have reviewed and accept the terms of the 
award as specified in the Notice of Grant Award. Our UEI number (formerly 
DUNS) is 078880822 and the signed Certifications are enclosed. 
 

We are requesting $3,295,842. We will use the funds to prevent, prepare 
for, and respond to coronavirus, domestically or internationally, for the 2020 
Federal election cycle. The funds will be utilized to accomplish the following: (1) a 
public communications campaign to facilitate voting (e.g., media campaign, 
election mailings, associated staffing); (2) facility expansion (e.g., larger and/or 
additional facilities for voter service centers, counting centers, places of deposit, 
and other activities associated with elections, including temporary and/or fixed 
structures with corresponding increased equipment, furniture, and staffing to 
address additional workload, social distancing, and cleaning); and (3) cleaning, 
disinfecting, and associated health and safety measures (e.g., cleaning supplies, 
air filtration system, safety and security shields, machinery, personal protective 
equipment, and staff). 

 

SCOTT T. NAGO 
 CHIEF ELECTION OFFICER  
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Please feel free to contact Ms. Jasmine Ko, Election Support Services, at 
(808) 453-VOTE (8683) or jasmine.j.ko@hawaii.gov if you require additional 
information or have any further questions. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
SCOTT T. NAGO 
Chief Election Officer, State of Hawaii 

 
STN:JK:jk 
OE-20-056 

 
Enclosure 
 
c: Kinza Ghaznavi, Grants Manager 
 

https://stateofhawaii.na1.echosign.com/verifier?tx=CBJCHBCAABAASew5i-zvGfcxeJWbE0_QBkkd0eEwa1zt

		2020-04-14T13:55:28-0700
	Agreement certified by Adobe Sign




